
News Release 19.11.23

Salisbury Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament 
together with 

Sarum Concern for Israel & Palestine 
( For immediate release) 

****** 

Gaza Ceasefire Candle Light Vigil 
Salisbury, 
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The candle light vigil outside Salisbury Library 
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Late Saturday afternoon, there was a candle light vigil in Salisbury calling for a 
ceasefire in Gaza, Israel and the West Bank.  It was organised by Salisbury Campaign 
for Nuclear Disarmament, taking part in a nationwide campaign, together with 
Sarum Concern for Israel and Palestine.  It was attended by a wide range of people 
with a commitment to peace. 

A spokesperson for Salisbury CND said “The humanitarian disaster is appalling to 
witness.  Our politicians must join the worldwide effort to bring about a ceasefire, 
without delay.” 

There will be a further national protest next Saturday 25th November in London. 

https://www.cndsalisbury.org.uk/news_items/4465-pictures-from-the-gaza-ceasefire-
vigil-in-salisbury-181123 

For further information, 
call Caroline on 01722 321865 
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